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 A Tong-Il Moo-Do Workshop was held in Mongolia from June 27 to 29, 2025 in Ulaanbaatar, the capital 

city of Mongolia. Originally active from 2001 to 2011, Tong-Il Moo-Do Mongolia resumed its activities 

after a 13-year hiatus, announcing a strong new beginning through this workshop. It served as an 

important step in rebuilding its foundation with the support of committed members.  

 

 
 

World President Grandmaster Takamitsu Hoshiko and Assistant Master Junelle Tumanda took part in the 

workshop, guiding participants with their presence and expertise. Through focused training sessions and 

educational lectures, attendees had a meaningful opportunity to reflect deeply on the spirit of Tong-Il 

Moo-Do. Participants affirmed their unwavering passion and renewed their dedication to the discipline. 

  




